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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

To:   All participating contractor 

 

Date:   July 25, 2024 
 

RE:   Annual Floral Installation and Maintenance Contract – Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 

Issued Date:  Wednesday, June 12, 2024 

 

 

 

The following consultant has submitted a response to the above solicitation: 

 

1. Songbird Nursery 

 

This is to notify that it is the  intent of the Owner to award the proposal to Songbird Nursery. 

Award is pending and is subject to approval by City Council on Thursday, August 15, 2024. 

 

The successful bidder is instructed  not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into 

subcontracts relating to the project until a contract is fully executed. 

 

To view the City’s Procurement Ordinance, including protest procedures, please click on the 

hyperlink below: 

 

Procurement Ordinance 

 

We would like to thank each contractor for the time and effort in preparing a response to this 

solicitation.  We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Georgetown. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nereo Parreno 

Purchasing Agent 
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